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From: BARKER, ANDREA K <abarker@oppd.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 1:38 PM 
To: Jack Parrott <Jack.Parrott@nrc.gov> 
Subject: FCS RAI Response Extension Request 
 
Jack –  
As discussed on our LTP SME call, Fort Calhoun would like to request an additional 30 days, for a total of 60 
days, to respond to the RAI request received 12/30/22.  This would put our response due date at 2/28/23. 
 
Andi Barker, CHP, MHP 
Reg Assurance & Emergency Planning Manager 
Fort Calhoun Nuclear Station 
9610 Power Lane, Fort Calhoun, NE 68008 
(531) 226 - 6051 
(402) 917 - 7207 
abarker@oppd.com  
 


